
Parents of 8th Grade Students going to GHS- 

8th Graders will be receiving important information over the next few weeks about selecting their high school 
courses. High School course selection will run from December 21, 2020 - January 15, 2021.  During this 
time students will use Synergy to select courses for 9th grade.   

Below is a list of important dates for events to help students through the course selection process.  All of 
these dates/events have been shared with 8th grade students.   

We will be sending additional information throughout the next few weeks to support this process, our 
students and families.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to our counselors or administrators with 
questions. 

Megan Chrobak, Principal megan_chrobak@hcpss.org 
Michele Hewitt, Assistant Principal michele_hewitt@hcpss.org 
Emelia Coonts, School Counselor, M-Z emelia_coonts@hcpss.org 
Robin Luongo, School Counselor, A-L robin_luongo@hcpss.org 

GLENELG HIGH SCHOOL- 9th Grade Course Selection 

DATE/TIME EVENT DETAILS 

Dec. 14th 
10:50-11:20am 

SEL High School 
Information lesson 

This is REQUIRED for students.  
Students will learn about high school graduation requirements, 
related programs and general information about the structure of 
the high school day and opportunities to connect.  
(Use your SEL/Homeroom login code) 

Dec. 15th 
10:50-11:30am 

Video Presentation 
from GHS 

This is REQUIRED for students. 
This is a video created by GHS to share information about high 
school.  
Students should use Google Meet codes  
Students with last names, A-L: 
FQMS8GHS1 
Students with last names, M-Z: 
FQMS8GHS2 

Dec. 16th 
1:00pm 

Presentation from 
Glenelg High 
School Staff 

Q&A Sessions with staff and students representing Glenelg 
High School. 
Meet code: 
GHS-RISINGGLADS 

Dec. 21st 
10:50-11:30 

SEL High School 
Information lesson 

This is REQUIRED for students.  
Students will learn about how to select your high school 
courses using Synergy as well as some course offerings. 
(Use your SEL/Homeroom login code) 

Dec. 23rd 
Times to be 
determined 

Drop-in meets with 
FQMS Counselors 

This is OPTIONAL. 
Mrs. Coonts and Mrs. Luongo will be holding Google Meets for 
students and parents.  Please drop-in to ask questions or get 
clarification about selecting high school courses and/or the 
Synergy process. 

Jan. 5, 2021 
6:00pm 

GHS Virtual 
Incoming 9th 
Grader Scheduling 
Night 

Parents and Students are welcome to attend this event. We will 
review some scheduling considerations and give the 
opportunity to speak to GHS content specific teachers for 
additional course placement support/information 



 


